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At the start of tonight our Happy Bucks pot 
is at $644.  That means if your ticket is 
drawn tonight and you pull the Joker out of 
the deck, you will leave with at least $322. 

 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 

Kathy Hamilton will be celebrating her birthday on July 26th. 
 Happy Birthday, Kathy.   
 

Debbie Degollado will be celebrating her Rotary Anniversary on 
July 28th.  Thank you, Debbie for everything that you do for our 
club.   
 

Honorary Member Chelsea Torres will be celebrating her Rotary 
Anniversary on July 28th.     

         UPCOMING ROTARY MEETINGS / EVENTS 
  

Tuesday, July 30th  Club Assembly 

Our speakers this 
evening are Dr. Dan 
Van Syoc and Jane Hill, 
project leaders for 
Rotary’s Alzheimer's 
Research Project, which 
was launched on May 
21, 2024.  This project 
is sponsored by the 
Rotary Club of San 
Antonio West.   
  

They describe their personal stories to raise awareness and funds for the 
Biggs Institute for Alzheimer's and Neurodegenerative Diseases at UT 
Health San Antonio.  It has been determined that one out of three people 
age 85 or older will suffer from some form of dementia and Alzheimer’s is 
currently the 7th leading cause of death. 
  

The objective of this project are:   

• Provide funding for research projects that address the prevention, 
diagnosis, and treatment of Alzheimer's disease, emphasizing young 
researchers and promising research projects in their preliminary 
stages. 

• Raise awareness and advocacy for Alzheimer's research among 
other Rotary Club members, stakeholders, and the public. 

• Raise awareness of the Biggs Institute for Alzheimer's and 
Neurodegenerative Diseases at UT Health San Antonio, one of 33 
nationwide centers and the only one in Texas recognized as a 
National Institute on Aging-designated Alzheimer's Research Center. 

• Build and strengthen the partnership between Rotary Club West and 
the Glenn Biggs Institute for Alzheimer's and Neurodegenerative 
Diseases at UT Health San Antonio. 

• Establish and maximize relationships with organizations within 
Rotary and external to Rotary with shared common objectives. 

Fellow District 5840 Rotarians, 
  

As most of you know, Hurricane 
Beryl hit Texas... more 
specifically, our neighboring 
Rotary District 5890. 
  

Beryl hit the southwestern most 
part of District 5890, yet traveled 
through the heart of the District 
with winds over 127 mph. The 
National Weather Service called 
it a Cat 1, but the dirty side winds 
were even higher. 
  

All that said, there are hundreds 
of thousands of people STILL without electricity and basic 
essentials.  
  

In Matagorda and south Brazoria counties, most 
restaurants and stores have been closed, making it 
difficult for families to get food and basic necessities.  
  

To help support those affected by Hurricane Beryl, we are 
asking Clubs in our District (District 5840) to collect 
monetary donations from July 15th-26th, and then send 
those donations to: 
  

District 5890 Charities 
Attn: Hurricane Beryl 
3525 Preston Road 
Pasadena, TX 77505 
  

Thank you in advance for your compassionate support! 
  

Kristen 
District Governor 
Cell 210-885-2677 
Email ksalazar@salazarsolutionsllc.com 
#D5840ServiceStrong 
#InfluenceChange 

The 2025 Rotary International 
Convention will take place in 
Calgary, Alberta, Canada, June 

21-25.  Calgary, along with breathtaking beauty, is a big city with a 
small-town feel that warmly welcomes visitors. More than 165 
languages are spoken in Calgary, making it a perfect destination to 
bring together Rotary members from around the world. 
 

The 2025 convention theme is "Magic All Around," and from the 
moment you arrive, you'll feel it. The one-of-a-kind connections and 
friendships. The people with different backgrounds, experiences, and 
points of view. The energy of thousands of members with their spirits, 
hearts, and passions together in one place, creating lasting impact and 
changing the world. That's magic!    

 
 
 
 
Our meeting next week will be a Club Assembly.  A Club 
Assembly is a very important meeting for the club.  This is 
where all club members are encouraged to participate in 
topics such as membership, service projects, fundraisers, 
public image, and many other topics.  Remember that this 
is YOUR club.  Let you voice be heard.     



 

Thanks for everyone who came out to our meeting last week to 
welcome Rotary District 5840 Governor Kristen Salazar.  DG 
Kristen was making her official visit to the San Antonio Northeast 
Rotary Club.  She shared with us the goals for our District and for 
Rotary International in 2024-2025.  After her presentation, Club 
President Russell Sturgeon presented Kristen with a Certificate of 
Appreciation.   

until our 14th Annual Halloween 
Bowling & Silent Auction 
Fundraiser.  This year’s event will 
take place on Saturday, October 
26th from 12:00 noon until 3:00 
p.m.  Club members are asked to 
please start talking with their 
friends, families, and co-workers 
and encourage them to come and 
bowl and support our fundraiser.  If 
they say that they don’t bowl, then 
ask them to please come out and 
buy some items at our silent 
auction.  October 26th will be here 
before you know it.  Spread the 
word. 


